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THE DIRECTOR OF CENTRAL JNTELUGENCE 

The President 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Mr. President: 

5 April 1975 

Please let me express my appreciation for your 
support of our intelligence activities in several recent 
public statements. At a time when we are under con­
siderable public attack and criticism, your support is 
enormously heartening to our professionals in this field. 

Respectfully, 
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